BOD MEETING APRIL 17TH

MINUTES

The minutes of the April 9th meeting were not available
to be read and accepted.

Doug Swanson presented the financial report as of
March 2018, as well as the budget for 2018/2019.

He offered two iterations, one with fees and one without.
The board voted on and passed the no fees

budget. The budget will reduce the projected surplus

of $ 1380.00

The board is happy to have Susan Brown as the new
Membership Chair. A continued priority will be working
with Pam, John, Catherine, and every one at the front
desk to insure a successful assimilation into our club
for new members.

The Master calendar was reviewed and approved.
The Volunteer Appreciation Dinner was scheduled
for April 3rd 2019 Doug will contact Dick Harold
to update the on line calendar

The need for a Social chair and committee was
discussed and Joe will reach out to find that person.

Play directors, Mike and Dar will lead an effort to revive
Men’s and Woman'’s Singles Tournaments.

The next BOD will be on October 12th 2018



